
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Laura Jestico  

Website: www.potkiln.net 

Twitter: @PotKilnPrimary 

Phone: 01787 372107 

Friday 31 March 2023 

SchoolMoney Launches        

1 April 2023 

Don’t forget to set up your 

SchoolMoney account ready 

for the Summer term. 

All school lunches have to be 

booked online by 8.00 am each 

school day.  You can book in 

advance by the week or the half-

term if you prefer and all meals, 

unless your children receive 

Universal Free School Meals (Years 

R-2) or Free School Meals must be 

paid for in advance.  I f you have 

any questions please email the 

office on 

admin@potkiln.suffolk.sch.uk 

School lunches are now £2.60 and 

Nursery lunches are £3.25. 

Egg-cellent work in Rashford: 

 

Fabulous art work in Sheeran: 

 

This is by the amazing Kelly! 
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Sheldrick – Poppy A 

Johnson – Maisie 

Potter – Harry H 

Rashford – Everybody! 

Anning – Riley  

Parks – Spencer 

Attenborough – Ruby 

Shackleton – Toby 

Thunberg – Loki 

Sheeran – Azim 

Owens – Laila 

Bowie – Gracie 

Well done all! 
Week commencing 17 April is 

Summer Menu Week 1 

 

A big thankyou to the Friends of Pot Kiln who have given each child an Easter egg 

today! The children loved this. From the Friends Coffee morning, we have drawn 

Alfie who has won the lovely dinosaur which was presented in assembly today. 

Again, thankyou to the Friends of Pot Kiln. 

To help with access to the new School Money system, we have put a computer 

for use by parents, carers or guardians in the small room opposite the main 

reception. Please ask a member of our team if you need to use this. The room will 

be available 8:30-9:30am daily and 2:00-3:00pm daily. 

Finally, we all wish you a lovely holiday this Easter and welcome Rec-Y6 pupils 

back on Tuesday 18th April and Nursery pupils back on Thursday 20th April. 

Well done to the children who received their 100% attendance certificates today 

for the school year so far. More certificates to come on Attendance next term. 

Thankyou for your wonderful support this term. I t has been much appreciated. 

     Safeguarding 

Please do ring for support on 

0808 800 4005 

if you are at all concerned about the 

safety and welfare of children who 

live in this community.  

 

 
   
 

 

 

Attendance: This week = 89% 

 
Attendance Trophies 

Years R – 2 Winners Years 3 - 4 Winners Years 5 - 6 Winners 
Parks 91.1%  97.2% Attenborough 91.3% Sheeran 
   

 

Thrive fun to try at home 

with your child/children 

Explore inside and outside and tick off how 

many of these items you can find in our 

Holiday Hunt! 

O Something green  

O Something that crawls or slithers 

O Something bumpy 

O Something that has numbers 

O Something in the sky 

O Something patterned 

O An animal that makes a noise 

O Something you can wear 

Have fun! 
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